
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                           

Seva School, PIRI Building, Eden Road, Walsgrave Triangle, Coventry, CV2 2TB. Tel: 02477 987 619 

                    SERVICE                                EXCELLENCE                                VIRTUES                                      ASPIRATION 

   Friday 14th March 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Friday 21st March is ‘Red Nose Day’, which this year celebrates it’s 40th anniversary, having started in 
1985, raising money for good causes. Last year, £38,631,548 was raised in the UK. 
 

Driven by the Pupil Leadership Team, various funding raising activities will take place on Friday 21st 

March, as Seva School and its community work together to raise money for charity and good causes. 

This might include events like ‘cake bake’ sales, where children bake at home and sell cakes in school, 

with the money raised going to Comic Relief. Please note only cakes made without nuts, alcohol or 

egg will be allowed. If you send in any cakes for the sale they must be clearly labelled with a full list 

of the ingredients as otherwise they will not be sold.  

 

This year, the event will focus on ‘supporting those in need during the current living crisis’, focusing 

on issues like lack of food, clothing and homelessness. 

 

Pupils are invited to wear a red nose, dress in red clothing and make a donation of £1 per pupil on 

Red Nose Day at school. As parents, please ensure you child comes to school with a £1 coin, which 

will be collected at 8.30am on Friday 21st March.  If pupils do not wish to wear red clothing and 

donate £1, they must come to school in full school/PE uniform. 

 

Red noses are now available to buy, and it would be wonderful to see children arrive at school wearing 

a red nose. There are 6 different noses this year, which can be seen at 

https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday/noses/ 

 

In keeping with this year’s theme of supporting families - if you are able to donate any pre-worn Seva 

School uniform, which no longer fits your children (shirts, blouses, ties, blazers, trousers, PE kit), please 

bring it into school in a bag, folded and ready to be given out to a Seva family. Please ensure clothing 

is clean and in a good condition. 

 

Thank You in advance for any support you can offer with this, which would be supporting local families 

in ensuring children are dressed comfortably and smartly to school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Sturmey 

 

Vice Principal – Welfare and Wellbeing 


